
 

 

A         SAINT MARY MACKILLOP      
               Primary School            Keilor Downs 

 

        15 August 2017 

                 No. 22 

 
Email: office@mmkeilordowns.catholic.edu.au                   Tel: 9367 6199                                 www.mmkeilordowns.catholic.edu.au123              

 

 

 

 e-NEWS 
 
 
Dear Community, 
 

We are a school in the name of St. Mary MacKillop. As Principal of our school, it is my 
mission, with the support of my staff, to make St. Mary MacKillop known to all of our 
children. Mary MacKillop is a great role model for all people, for all Australians and for all 
of our students. We want all children in our school to know whom Mary MacKillop was as a 
woman, living and working around Melbourne and beyond, a little over 100 years ago.  
 

Most importantly though, we want our children to know whom St Mary MacKillop is as a 
saint, influencing our world today. 
 

Last week we celebrated the feast of St. Mary MacKillop. I appreciate all the support from 
staff and parents in helping us to celebrate this day. We celebrated with a mass, which was 
central to the life of Mary MacKillop. We enjoyed a BBQ as a treat and we gave each child a 
bag of lollies, in the tradition of Mary MacKillop herself, who often distributed lollies to 
girls and boys in her schools and orphanages. 
 

We also welcomed Sr. Jeanne and Sr. Judith, Sisters of St. Joseph, to our school to speak 
about Mary MacKillop as a member of the community and to talk of some of the work 
being done today in her name.  
 

On that note, I thank all the very generous families who choose to donate books to 
Joseph’s Corner, a charity in Mary MacKillop’s name. You will hear more of Joseph’s Corner 
in the next months. As a Catholic school, we need to be outward looking and attend to 
matters of social justice. Joseph’s Corner is one such way in which we can do so.  
 

Over the past week, our Year Six students have been reflecting on the quotes and letters of 
Mary MacKillop. I am very proud of their contributions and thoughts.  I share some 
reflections here from Year 6G and Year 6Y. 
 
FROM 6G 
 

The students were given a quote card to reflect on, and then they shared their reflections.  
 

Here are some of the quotes and what the students said: 
 

"Have courage no matter what your crosses are"  
Student response: Keep going even if there are challenges in life. 
 

"All will be right with time and a little patience" 
Student response: Just need to wait and God is by your side. 
 

"We must teach more by example than by word" 
Student response: Show, not tell; we need to act, not just talk about it. 
 

"We can all work quietly doing our best for God" 
Student Response: We do not look for any praise when we do something for God. 
 

"There where you are you'll find God" 
Student Response: No matter where you are, God is there.  
 

"God's love is too deep for words to express" 
Student Response: God's love is eternal; no one can describe this love. 
 
From The Principal Continued Over The Page… 

 

 

Inside Story 3 

Inside Story 4 

Inside Story 5 

Inside Story 6 

Inside Story 7 

Last Story 8 

The wisdom of  

St. Mary MacKillop 

 

“Quietly leave all to 

God” 

 

16.08.1870 

I 

MPORTANT   DATES 

 

2017 Term Dates 
 
 

Term 3 
17 July-22 September 
 

Term 4 
9 October-20 December 

 
 

2017-Term 3 
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 21 August 

Book Week 

Parade at 9.00am in the 

Hall 
 

Thursday 31 August 

Father’s Day Breakfast –see 

form attached 

Father’s Day Stall 
 

Monday 11 

September-Thursday 

14 September 

Sydney/Canberra 

Experience for Year 6 
 

Friday 22 September 

Last Day of Term 3 

School finishes at 1.00pm 

http://www.mmkeilordowns.catholic.edu.au/
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And the students from 6Y put this poster together: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Have a good week everybody. 

 
Anthony McCluskey 
Principal 

 
FURNITURE FOR THE TAKING 
 

St. Mary MacKillop P.S. is currently upgrading furniture in learning spaces throughout the school. Whilst we have 
donated lots of furniture to schools and institutions in need, we still have some furniture to give away. 
 

Have a look on the verandah facing the carpark in the middle of the school. If you would like to take any of this 
furniture, please take as much as you want. It is too good to throw out, but it may be handy in your home or garage. 
Bring a trailer and take it away.…. All to a good home! 
 

You will find available:  

 Prep size classroom chairs. These are small and easy to stack in the garage. Bring them out for a party in the 

back yard.  

 Classroom tables with adjustable legs. These make great study tables or additional bench space in the 

garage. 

 Swivel Chairs. Ideal for your child’s study desk. 

 Random pieces of furniture. Take what you want. 

And if you don’t want it… tell a friend!   Thanks everyone. 
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Canteen-Special Subway Days 
 

Starting next Friday the 25th August until the end of the year, we are having some special Subway Days. 
Get onto flexischools.com.au and the meal includes a 6 inch sub, choice of apple juice or chocolate milk, and a 
cookie all for $7.95.  
 

Prep to Year 3 will get theirs first break and Year 4 to 6 second break.  
 

The dates for the special days are fortnightly, 25th August, 08th September, 13th October, 27th October,  
10th November, 24th November and 08th December. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Book Week Parade 

 
Book Week celebrates Australian authors and illustrators of children’s books.  It’s such a wonderful time to immerse 
children in literature and celebrate books and reading.   The theme is “Escape to Everywhere”.  Our imagination 
drives creativity and innovation.  Reading books allows us to escape to a world beyond our own and to times other 
than now.  At St Mary MacKillop we continue to encourage our students to engage in a range of stories; to read 
them, listen to them, view them, think about them and share them with others. 
 
To celebrate this occasion we will be having a Book Character Parade on Monday 21st August, in the hall at 9.00am.  
Students are encouraged to come to school dressed as their favourite book character.  This is an opportunity for 
everyone to start thinking about their costume and being creative.  Each grade will have an opportunity to parade 
their costume in front of the school community.  We hope you can join us on this special day! 
 

 
 

Book Fair 
 

The school has had another successful book fair with over $13,400 worth of books & variety items being 
sold. The library will receive a commission from Scholastic to purchase new books for the library. 
 

Thank you to all staff for your support  & a special thanks to staff members Heath, James, Jenny, Rita & 
parent helper Dinah Vidot. 
 

Also we had over 160 books donated to Joseph’s Corner. 
 

Thanks again everyone. 
 

Denise Thorne-Library Technician 
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St. Mary Mackillop Primary School is Fundraising with Entertainment Books!  

 
The brand NEW 2017/2018 Entertainment Hard Copy Books are no longer in stock.  Digital memberships 
are just $70 each and are packed full of great offers. Not only will you receiving amazing discounts to a 
variety of venues and restaurants, but you will also be helping our school.  St Mary Mackillop P.S. will 
receive 20% of all membership sales! If you would like to order your digital membership, just 
visit www.entbook.com.au/9127y31 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENTS & FRIENDS ASSOCIATION 
 

 
 

UP COMING EVENTS 
 

Our next meeting will be held this Thursday 17th August at 9.00am in the staff room.  New 
faces and fresh ideas are always welcome! 
 

TERM THREE 
Ladies Night – Date and venue to be confirmed 
Father’s Day Stall – 31st August (all classes) - 1st September - Clearance (first break only) 
Dance Party– Friday 8th September 6pm-8pm.  More details to follow in the coming weeks. 
 

TERM FOUR 
Sausage Sizzle– Date to be confirmed 
Christmas Carols Night– Date to be confirmed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.entbook.com.au/9127y31
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Australian Girls Choir Workshop 

Wednesday August 16. 

If you are interested in your daughter attending this workshop please return the form that went home last Thursday 

(3/8/17) to the office. 

The workshop will be run during school hours with the girls who are genuinely interested, and any disruption to 

classes is minimised. 

On the day, interested girls will participate in a workshop with one of the experienced tutors, involving simple 

rhythm, pitch and movement activities and games. Following the workshop, the tutor will send an encouraging 

personalised written report to the parents of each girl who participated. 
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